Priory Surgery PPG
Meeting held on 6th March 2019 at the Priory Surgery

In attendance.
Philippa Constable
David Bernstein
Gerald Cox
Brian Lawrence
Apologies received from
Kishor Chandarana
Dulcie Foster 
1. David Bernstein as chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.
2. It was proposed that patients who are categorized as Pre-Diabetic should be invited a presentation on this subject. 
3. Philippa Constable advised that the surgery had phoned some patients in Pre-Diabetic category establish their interest in attending this presentation.
4. It was reported that there were 90 patients to be contacted.
5. It was agreed that a positive declaration of interest from the patient would be followed up by a written invitation to attend. The invitation would be open for the patient to bring a partner if required.
Acceptances would be on a first come basis and if the demand was more than could be accommodated then a second or more course could be arranged.
6. David Bernstein reported that he had spoken to INGEUS, who are specialists in this subject, were prepared to send two of their team to make this presentation. He confirmed that this initial session would be without cost to either the surgery or the patient.
7. It was proposed that Dr Saini and Julia be invited to help with the presentation that would take place in the two downstairs room plus the upstairs waiting room.
8. It was proposed that the presentation be in June 2019.
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